
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

UNIVERSITY OF BIAŁYSTOK  

FACULTY OF EDUCATION 

 
 

Białystok, August 04, 2023 
 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

It is my great pleasure to invite Nelia Kravchuk from Pavlo Tychyna Uman State 

Pedagogical University participate in the international postgraduate practical 

internship: Teaching and research in a contemporary university: challenges, solutions, 

and perspectives, 7.08.2023-15.09.2023.  

 
The programme activities will be hosted online by the University of Białystok 

Faculty of Education in the Polish language with translation into Ukrainian. 

 
For more information about the faculty, please visit the website: 

http://noe.uwb.edu.pl/ 

 

 
Looking forward to working with you! 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
ADDRESS: 15-328 BIAŁYSTOK,  ŚWIERKOWA 20 

PHONE NUMBER: +48 85 745 75 39 

EMAIL: NOE.INTERNATIONAL@UWB.EDU.PL  

http://noe.uwb.edu.pl/
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